From: ]

To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Date: September 12, 2017 3:51:08 PM

Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-06-17 1:15 PM

To: registrar

subject: Letter of Comment - ||| GG

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-06

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Leigh-Anne Arnold

-- Phone --
-- Company --
-- Address --

-- Comments --

The Ontario Government needs to REDUCE hydro -especially for rural communties who's agricultural
land has been raped for green energy power feedi g back to the cities and sold back to rural
communities for outrageous fees- we in these rural communties are paying through the nose for service
that is sketchy as best. Further price increases to this already out of control machine will result in
several people having to choose between home and homelessness... which in the long term means
more social assistance. STOP this vicious circle. Hydro in Ontario is a commodity that should be
marketed appropriately, residents should be paying LESS than consumers from other
provinces/countries...its simple retail logic. Apply it!

If this is approved and rates arent lowered substancially | can guarantee the liberals wont have a
chance in hell of even coming close to getting re-elected.

-- Attachment --
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